
TRANSPORTATION BOARD REPORT FOR JUNE 2024

SUBMITTED BY:   FRANCIS W BULL CALF

  

Hi all this is my June board report.

    So, for the Transportation Department, we are getting all buses ready for the 
2024 – 2025 school year. At the moment we are transporting summer school 
students to school and home. We are also transporting field trips for summer 
school, Ee-KAH-KI-MAAT, 21ST CENTARY, and upward bound. 

       All school Dist. #9 Transportation Department employees will be traveling to 
Great Falls Mt. to attend the Montana Association for Pupil Transportation, on 
June 19, 2024 – June 22, 2024, this is a mandatory 15-hour training requirement 
by the state of Montana.

     I would like to thank Corrina Guardipee-hall, Rebecca Rappold, and Sandra 
Rivas for finding funds to keep the transportation summer help employed. 

Thank you for reading my June board report have a wonderful summer God 
bless all.

         

    

  


